
 

Reading in KS2 2020 

For the foreseeable future children in KS2 will have a school reading book that they can read in 
school every day. This will be sent home on a Friday for them to share with you over the 

weekend. 

This must come back to school with them on Mondays! 

It is extremely important for you to hear your child read often, and for you to read aloud to 
your child as well. 

During the week, when children do not have their reading book at home, you can still access 
many online books to share with each other at home 😊 

For example:  

➢ Reading Eggs (school subscription) – has many book activities & a library of various 
fiction & non-fiction books https://readingeggs.co.uk   

➢ Oxford Reading Tree (free personal subscription) – online library 
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/ 

➢ Epic e-books (personal subscription) - online library  

Your child has been given an information sheet for you about their current book band 
level to support you reading with them as well 

Thank you for your support  

Mrs Rudkin, Miss Ferns, Miss Ayub & Mrs Mayer-Gibb 
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